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January 21, 2008

Juralynne B. Mosley

California Public Utilities Commission
c¢/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agora Hills, CA 91301

Dear Ms, Mosley:
SUBJECT: El Casco System Project — CPUC’s Partial Underground Alternative

This letter is in response to the Draft Environmental Impact Report for the El Casco B1-1
System Project prepared for the California Public Utilities Commission, San Francisco

California SCH #2007071076.  Specifically to address the Partial Underground

Alternative that is recommended as environmentally superior the proposed project as

well as other alternatives.

The Board of Directors of Sun Lakes Country Club Homeowners Association is
responsible for the maintenance of the community and the operation of the community
golf course. When the project was initially proposed there were mixed opinions
regarding the option of installing either: (i) overhead power lines or (ii) underground
power lines. Many residents of the community felt that the overhead power lines were
acceptable and many residents were supportive of the underground installation.

The reason for responding to the Draft Environmental Impact Report is to establish the
facts surrounding the community comments. The Board of Directors determined that it
would not take an official position on behalf of the community. As of this writing the
Board maintains a neutral position on this matter.

However, it appears from the language in the Draft Environmental Impact Report that
because of comments received from the Sun Lakes Country Club community the partial
underground alternative was developed and explored. We would like to record to
reflect that this alternative and any consequences of this alternative were developed and
proposed by a number of residents of the community and may not reflect the views or
opinions of the entire community.
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Comment Set B1, continued

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
By Direction of the Board of Directors
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Carol R. Tasko

President
ce: Board of Directors, Sun Lakes Country Club Homeowners Association
cPUC
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Responses to Comment Set B1 —
Sun Lakes Country Club
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on-the-matter-of the- El Casco-System-Project-has-been-noted. The Environmentally Superior
Alterative has been re-evaluated and is identified in the Recirculated Draft EIR, Section E
(July, 2008) as the Proposed Project. Please see General Response GR-1 for a discussion
regarding the change in determination of the Environmentally Superior Alternative.
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